
BERNARD K. SANDWELL
F. R. S. C.

FORTY-TWO SAINT MARK STREET, MONTREAL - - UPTOWN 7 7 I 3

December 12, 1925.

Sir Arthur Currie, K.C.M.G.
Principal 
McGill University 
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur :

I want to take the liberty of letting you 
know that I am establishing myself again in 
Montreal, this time as a freelance writer and 
publicity expert. It occurs to me as being 
possible that McGill might have need of my 
services in some such capacity some day.

I return to Montreal with a deeper affec­
tion for McGill than ever, and it is a great 
pleasure to note, not only a steady growth in 
numbers and activity, but also as it eeems to 
me a livelier intellectual ferment among the 
student body than when I left.

My wife joins me in the best wishes of the 
season for yourself and Lady Currie.

Very sincerely yours


